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First	Circular	
	
	
Dear	friends	and	colleagues,	
We	 are	 happy	 to	 announce	 that	 the	 next	 annual	Workshop	 of	 the	Working	 Group	 on	
Archaeological	 Soil	Micromorphology	will	be	held	at	 the	Université	Libre	de	Bruxelles	
from	the	1st	to	the	3rd	August	2018.	
The	workshop	will	follow	the	tradition	of	the	previous	workshops:	an	informal	meeting	
where	participants	are	 invited	to	bring	their	 thin	sections	and	where	microscopy	time	
and	 the	 exchange	 of	 ideas	 and	 experience	 prevail.	 For	 this	 purpose	 two	 rooms	 with	
altogether	18	microscopes	will	be	available.	To	assure	sufficient	microscopy	time,	there	
will	be	no	oral	presentation	sessions.	Instead	we	will	organise	a	poster	session.	
	
The	workshop	is	organised	by	the	Centre	de	Recherches	en	Archéologie	et	Patrimoine,	
(Université	 Libre	 de	 Bruxelles)	 and	 the	 Department	 of	 Archaeology	 of	 the	 Vrije	
Universiteit	Brussel,	with	support	from	the	Brussels	Capital	Region	and	the	Department	
of	Earth	and	Environmental	Sciences	(Université	Libre	de	Bruxelles).	
	
Registration	and	expression	of	interest:	
If	you	wish	to	attend	the	workshop,	we	ask	you	to	send	an	expression	of	 interest	(see	
attached	form)	before	the	15th	of	May	2018.		
	
If	you	have	any	specific	questions,	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	at	yadevos@ulb.ac.be	or	
luc_vrydaghs@yahoo.co.uk.		
	
	
Looking	forward	to	meet	you	in	Brussels	this	summer,	
	
	
The	organising	committee,	
	
Yannick	Devos,	Luc	Vrydaghs,	Barbora	Wouters	&	Arnald	Puy	


